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Townsend, Erle

From: Stewart Russell <shrussell@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 12:30 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Eva

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I wish to oppose 127-A regarding the mandate to require any level of percentage of electric 

vehicles. 

 

Those persons who desire these vehicles already have them and the rest of us do not want 

them. They are unreliable in cold weather states, such as ours. If the goal is to force everyone 

to take public transportation, electric buses have also failed miserably. 

 

Stewart and Teresa Russell 

8 Warbler Drive 

Topsham, Maine 04086 

Sent from my iPhone 


